
Ft. Larned USD 495
Media Opt-Out Form

Child’s Name (Please print):_____________________________________________

Child’s School:_________________________________________ Grade:________

Ft. Larned USD 495 uses images and/or videos of students and student work to showcase
educational activities and programs (including before and after school and summer programs),
as well as to inform the community of the Ft. Larned school experience. Photographs, videos,
and/or the name of your child may be included in publications (print or digital), news releases,
and on District maintained websites or social media accounts. By opting out of media, your
children’s name, image, or school work will not be displayed in any of the following:

● School and district newsletters and other printed or electronic official publications
● News releases to area newspapers
● School district website and official social media sites
● A playbill or music program, showing your student’s role in a performance
● Sports activity programs
● Honor roll or other recognition lists
● Graduation programs
● Yearbooks

This request for non-release lasts for the current year only; a new request is required each
school year.

If you DO NOT give USD 495 permission to use your child’s name, image, or school work in
any public display or presentation, please sign below and return this form to your child’s
school office.

Parent/Guardian Name (Please print):_____________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature:_____________________________________________

Date:______/______/20______


